International Cold Climate Grape and Wine Conference

28 November-1 December, 2012

Neubrandenburg, Germany- The International Association for Northern Viticulture and the University of Applied Sciences, Neubrandenburg welcome grape growers and winemakers to attend the 2012 International Congress Neubrandenburg and VitiNord 2012 to be held in Neubrandenburg from 28 November to 1 December, 2012.  

VitiNord 2012 is the third in a series of conferences on cold climate viticulture and winemaking that started with the 2006 Northern Grape Growing Conference in Riga, Latvia and was followed in 2009 by the VitiNord Conference in St. Hyacynthe, Quebec. 

This year, VitiNord 2012 will be combined with the final technical congress of the European Union INTERREG IV A project titled, “Pilotprojekt zum Anbau von Wein und neuen Kulturpflanzen in der Pomerania Region”.  See http://pomerania.hs-nb.de/en/pomerania/ for project details. The conference will have two unique venues.  The University of Applied Sciences Neubrandenburg, the leader of this INTERREG IV A project, will host the combined conference on 28-29 November.  On Friday, 30 November, the conference venue will move to Zachodniopomorski Uniwerstet Technologiczny w Szczecinie, Poland, a partner in the INTERREG IV A project and just one hour by bus from Neubrandenburg. 

The conference agenda will include reports from German, Polish, and Swedish researchers of this INTERREG IV project, as well as presentations on cold climate grape growing and winemaking by noted experts from North America, Russia, China, and Europe. A trade show and poster session are planned. The conference will host two winetasting events, with wines from around the far northern regions of the world. A winery tour of the Pomerania region is planned for the last day of the conference. 

Tom Plocher, program organizer and author of the book Northern Winework, reports that nearly 300 people will attend the conference, representing more than a dozen countries in Asia, Europe, and North America.

The conference website and registration information can be viewed at 

http://vitinord-nb2012.org/congress.html
You may also contact one of the conference organizers for further information:

Tom Plocher
tom.plocher@gmail.com

Mark Hart
markhart@mavo.biz

Gerhard Flick
Gerhard Flick flick@hs-nb.de
Gaelle Dube
gaelle.dube@ yahoo.ca

